
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the White Rock Road – 0.5 Mile East of Rancho Cordova Parkway 
to Rio Del Oro Parkway project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Rancho Cordova and the project is located 
at White Rock Road – 0.5 Mile East of Rancho Cordova Parkway to Rio Del Oro Parkway, 
Rancho Cordova, 95742.  
 
The funding would be used to improve the final portion of White Rock Road beginning 0.5 miles 
east of Rancho Cordova Parkway and ending at Rio Del Oro Parkway through replacement, 
realignment and widening the roadway from two to four travel lanes and the addition of class II 
bike lanes. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


